
                                                                                                                                                                               

                                                                                       

                                                                                        

                                                                                                                                                        

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

                         

 

                       

                          

 

                       

Reminders: 

• End of the 3rd Grading Period March 19th  

• Home PACE Day March 31st  

• Testing April 1st, 7th & 9th 

• Bright & Tacky dress down, April 10th   

• Prom April 11th  

• Easter Break April 18th to April 25th   

• Yearbook Pre-Sales Ends April 17th  

• Home PACE Day May 12th is CANCLED 

• Award Ceremony May 23rd  

• Memorial Day May 26th  
 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Up Coming Events 

The Principal’s Corner: 

First, we are blessed to serve at CHA.  This truly is our 

mission field.  We’d like to wish everyone a blessed Easter 

season, as we celebrate the resurrection of our Lord and 

Savior, Jesus Christ. 

As we write this, we are approaching our Spring Break, 

and we pray that everyone will have a safe and restful 

break. 

The month of April we’ll be conducting our Iowa Basic 

Battery for all the students designated by the state. 

We’d like to thank our wonderful volunteers and 

chaperones for all the help they have given us this year.  

We are very grateful to them for their support. 

We are excited at the movement of the Holy Spirit that is 

taking place at the school right now.  We Pray this will 

continue.    

Gary & Lynne Lenzi 

Prom: April 11, 2025   Time: 6:00PM to 10:00PM 

 

 

Award Ceremony 

May 23, 2025 

HERI Graduation 

Our Class of 2024 

Graduates on 

May 31, 2025 

Spring Fling 

April 4, 2025 

Volunteers Welcomed 

Bright & Tacky

April 10th  

All can participate!  

Donations welcomed and will 

go to the graduation fund. 

 


